
Cancer Screening Program Results 

Notification 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about the results of your 

recent cancer screening conducted on [Date of Screening]. 

Your screening results indicate that [insert results summary, e.g., "no abnormalities were 

detected," or "further evaluation is recommended"]. 

If your results indicate further follow-up, we recommend scheduling an appointment with your 

healthcare provider to discuss the next steps. Please call our office at [Office Phone Number] for 

assistance. 

Thank you for participating in our cancer screening program. Regular screenings are an 

important step in maintaining your health. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Healthcare Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


